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The Center for the Prevention of Child Abuse provides a variety of programs and services designed to address the

many causes of child abuse before it occurs. At our meeting Kathleen Murphy Executive Director of The Center

for the Prevention of Child Abuse and many others who work at the center discussed the programs that the

facility offers to protect our youth. Each year, they serve more than 15,000 abused and at-risk children and provide

support and education services to more than 3,000 adults. Currently they are looking to expand to a larger

building and they are in the process of a major capital campaign. To find out how you can help donate to their

project see the link below. 

http://www.thecpca.com/about

http://www.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thecpca.com%2Fabout&h=mAQHYjE7h&s=1

